Annexure-VI

SITE INSPECTION REPORT

The undersigned had carried out the site inspection of the proposed Heo HEP for the area
falling under Along Forest Division on 25/08/2017. The specific observations regarding
diversion of 4.8 ha. of forest land for implementation of the project as per Part-II clause-II of the

proposal are as under.

1. About 4.8 ha of forest area will be required for execution of the project. These area are

USF area.

2. The requirement of forest land as proposed by the user agency has been found to be
unavoidable and the barest minimum.

3. Protected archaeological/heritage sites/ defense establishment are not noted at the

proposed project area.

4. The user agency has applied for diversion of forest land as per procedure. Violation of the
provision of Forest Conservation Act, 1980 has not been noted during the time of

inspection.

5. No illegal timber operation, hunting/poaching of wildlife was noted during the time of

field inspection.
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Divisional Forest Officer
Along Forest Division
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